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Welcome back to a new school year! I hope 
you had a restful and engaging summer. As 
we begin the new school year, we are 
reminded that this is a time full of many new 
possibilities and beginnings for English 
Language Learners (ELLs)/Multilingual 
Learners (MLLs) and World Language 
students! With the implementation of Part 

154 of the Regulations of the Commissioner, we are ensuring that the programs 
and services are in place to support New York’s growing multilingual 
population. Let’s reflect on how our students have moved from being thought 
of as Limited English Proficient students to English Language Learners, and now 
Multilingual Learners. Thanks to Regent Dr. Betty Rosa, who noted that 
referring to our students as ELLs is very limiting - 
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